
June 7, 2018 

Mr. Bobby Vincent, Jr. 
Director, City of Richmond Department of Public Works 

Dear Mr. Vincent: 

On behalf of the board of the Scott’s Addition Boulevard Association (SABA), I’d like 
to express our unanimous support for member organization Richmond Triangle 
Players’ plans to paint a rainbow crosswalk at the corner of W. Marshall Street and 
Altamont Avenue. 

This small local theatre has been in Scott’s Addition for more than 25 years and has 
become an integral part of what makes our neighborhood unique, vibrant, and 
special.  

Similar rainbow crosswalks have been painted in other cities across the nation, and 
the addition of one in our neighborhood would further instill our desire to be an open 
and welcoming community to everyone. 

We are supportive of this plan, which we understand will go through a design 
approval process with your department, and hope that you will consider expediting 
this request in advance of their 25th anniversary event to be held this summer. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely yours, 

Trevor Dickerson 

President, Scott’s Addition Boulevard Association

Trevor Dickerson, President 
(C) 804.467.4455 
trevor@boulevardrva.com 

P.O. Box 7343 
Richmond, VA 23221
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